Tinora High School

5921 Domersville Road, Defiance, OH 43512

Phone: (419) 497-2621 Fax: (419) 497-2005

www.tinora.org



Alex Nafziger | Principal Tricia Rinkel | Guidance Nicholas Siewert | Guidance

Dear Tinora High School Supporters,

I am reaching out to you with an opportunity to support the High School Financial Account. Through May 27th, you may purchase a golf package of 12 tickets for \$74.99 that can be used at participating golf courses in Ohio, Indiana, and Michigan. Each package includes:

- (4) Free rounds (cart purchase required)
- (8) 2 for 1 golf with carts

All tickets can be used at the same course or throughout the participating courses. Participating courses on the package include 14 courses in OH: Eagle Rock, Auglaize, Ironwood, White Pines, Moose Landing, Hickory Sticks, Colonial Golfers Club, Tamarac, Springbrook, Sycamore Springs, Stone Ridge, Prairie View as well as 38 other Courses you can play at if you choose to travel to them.

If interested, you can call the high school office (419-497-2621) or email Lisa Schafer at lschafer@tinora.org by May 27th to order however many packages you want. Cash or check can be made payable to **Northeastern Local Schools** for 574.99 (OVER \$600 VALUE)! The golf packages will be available for pick-up on Friday, May 27th, and you can start using them immediately. Tickets are valid everyday of the week and also on weekends, unless otherwise stated on the tickets. Tickets expire June 2023.

What is the High School Financial Account?

The High School Financial Account is an account used to support student activities throughout the school. This account is used for the benefit of students in numerous ways. Throughout the 2021-2022 school year, the High School Financial Account has helped fund the following:

- Quiz team registrations
- FCCLA chapter dues
- Student books and registration for the Youngstown State English Festival
- Student meals for Ram Crews (PBIS) leadership training
- Student registration for the Defiance College Leadership Conference
- Snacks and meal for students taking the ACT
- Art supplies for the county snow plow competition

As we emerge from COVID restrictions and are looking forward to future guest speakers and assemblies, this account will also provide funding for these and other events that support the student body. Relevant topics ranging from mental health to goal-setting can encourage, inspire, and motivate our students in new and unique ways. Speaking costs vary greatly, from a few hundred dollars to a few thousand, depending on topic and speaker notoriety. The High School Financial Account will provide the funding necessary to bring these added encounters to our students' high school experience.

Currently, the High School Financial Account is replenished through commission for doing business with LifeTouch and through surveys completed by students throughout the school year.

Please consider supporting THS students as I build additional funding for this account in order to meet the growing needs of our students and further develop the culture of our building.

Sincerely.

Alex Nafziger

Principal

Tinora High School